
Complimentary 

  

Faith Based Community Training 
 

FRIDAY, SEPT 14   AND   FRIDAY, OCT 19 

 from 8:30am—2:00pm  
 (Refreshments and lunch will be  served)  
 

To be held at the  

Boston Avenue United Methodist Church 
    13 th and  South Boston,  Tulsa  

The Front Porch Project®  of  Tulsa 
(A Primary Prevention Program of The Parent Child Center) 

Class Size is Limited 
Please RSVP by  September 7th  

Kathleen Benfield 918-699-0503               kbenfield@parentchildcenter.org 

The Front Porch Project® Training 
brings individuals and communities  
together to increase awareness about 
child abuse and neglect issues, acquire 
valuable intervention skills, and increase 
comfort and willingness to intercede on 

behalf of a child.  
 

There are two half days of training, 
scheduled approximately 2-4 weeks 
apart.  The time frame between training 
days is necessary for participants to  
encounter opportunities to practice their 
new intervention skills. 
 

For more information please contact: 

kbenfield@parentchildcenter.org 

918-699-0503 

This training is recommended for: 

Pastors, Children’s Pastors, Youth   
Ministers, Child Care  Providers, 
Staff,  Lay Persons,  Church  
Members and any adult who 
wants to help keep children safe.     


